Richard,

Congratulations, you have been accepted to the Amsterdam Founder
Institute!

After carefully reviewing your written essay questions and the results of your assessment,
we believe that you have the potential to graduate our program and build an enduring
company. In particular, the assessment shows that you have many traits that we have found
to be critical for entrepreneurship, such as above average fluid intelligence and openness,
and moderate agreeableness. In addition, you do not show signs of deceit, predatory

aggressiveness, emotional instability, or narcissism.

In fact, we are happy to report that you scored in the top 25% of over 30,000
applicants across the globe, which is extraordinary.

We have prepared an exciting Amsterdam Fall 2018 semester, and we hope you will accept
this invitation to enroll in the program. With the help of the Founder Institute’s challenging
curriculum, constant mentor feedback, and global network, we are confident that you can
build an enduring technology company.

To see the next steps and enroll in the program, visit https://Fl.co/join/?code=
1gP74c63yQ.

Have questions?

Join an upcoming Q&A Conference Call (we host three every week) or Online Information
Session (we host one per week).

Sincerely,

Megan & the FI Admissions Team

P.S. This news is too great not to share!
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